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LPEA is an equal opportunity provider and employer M/F/Disability/Veteran. 

   

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at 

http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form.  You may also write a letter containing all of 

the information requested in the form.  Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of 

Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov. 

 

 

R E S O L U T I O N    2017-05 
  
WHEREAS, La Plata Electric Association, (LPEA) and Tri-State Electric Generation and 

Transmission Cooperative (“Tri-State”) have entered into a Wholesale Electric Service 

Contract whereby LPEA has agreed to purchase at least 95% of its electric service including 

capacity and energy from Tri-State, with the remaining 5% being supplied through 

distributed or renewable generation that LPEA either owns or controls; and  

  

WHEREAS, LPEA’s members have expressed a strong desire to continue development of 

local renewable generation and local distributed generation that meets LPEA’s sustainability 

objectives and provides electric generation in LPEA’s remote service territory location; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Board of Directors recognizes that, although Tri-State has vetted, through 

various committees within its governance, the issue of some Tri-State member’s demand for 

additional self-generation, no action has been taken by Tri-State to address this demand; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Board of Directors recognizes that while there are various avenues LPEA 

can take to address the concern that LPEA has with the restrictions placed on it by the 5% 

limitation imposed by Tri-State, the Board of Directors values the cooperative model and the 

desire to work with Tri-State to address the demand for additional self-generation before 

exploring these other avenues.  

  

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Directors of La Plata Electric 

Association, Inc. that LPEA’s Management Staff is directed to seek from Tri-State its 

options for increasing its distributed generation to 10% of its energy and formally request an 

increase in its distributed generation allowance. 

  

I, Joe Wheeling, Secretary of La Plata Electric Association, Inc., do hereby certify that the 

above is true and correct copy of a resolution adopted by the Board of Directors of La Plata 

Electric Association, Inc., at a regular meeting held in Durango, Colorado, on April 19, 2017 

at which meeting a quorum of directors was present and voting.  

                  
                     _______________________________  

Joe Wheeling, Secretary  

  

Dated at Durango, Colorado this 19th day of April, 2017. 
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